
From: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD
To: "Chase Settle"
Cc: Katie Jamison; Bob Asher; Yvette Moore; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Eads, Cristina, EMNRD
Subject: Final Extension (NMR2019932835) Federal CW-B Battery
Date: Tuesday, January 12, 2021 2:46:00 PM
Attachments: image001.png

RE: Incident #NRM2019932835
 
Chase,
 
Your request for an extension to January 31st, 2021 is approved. This will be the final extension for
this release.
 
 

From: Chase Settle <Chase_Settle@eogresources.com> 
Sent: Thursday, December 31, 2020 1:20 PM
To: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD <Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us>
Cc: Katie Jamison <Katie_Jamison@eogresources.com>; Bob Asher
<Bob_Asher@eogresources.com>; Yvette Moore <Yvette_Moore@eogresources.com>
Subject: [EXT] Extension Request (NMR2019932835)
 
EOG Resources, Inc. respectfully requests an extension to January 31, 2021, for the Characterization
Plan to the below listed incident.  The private surface owner and their own environmental
consultant have not provided approval of the plan yet.
 
NRM2019932835
 
Thank you,
 
 

Chase Settle
Rep Safety & Environmental II
 
EOG Resources

105 S. 4th Street
Artesia, NM 88210
575-748-4171 (Office)
575-703-6537 (Cell)
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